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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
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The 43rd  Session of the UPR Working Group
[bookmark: _Hlk93991506]Review of Mali 
Statement of the  Republic of South Sudan
Mr. President

The delegation of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of Mali and commends Malia’s efforts in the progress made so far in the implementation of the Agreement on Peace and Reconciliation. 
We recommend  the following:

1- Redoubling continuing efforts to achieve national reconciliation for lasting peace and restoring constitutional order. 
2- Increase women’s full and equal participation in all forms of the decision-making process to accomplish the legal provision of a 30% quota of women in public offices.

We wish Mali all the best and a successful review. 

I thank you 

 2nd May 2023
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